
 

 

 

Notice of Discontinuation of Some of Slide Guide Products 

 

Dear Valued Customers. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our company’s products. 

We have decided to discontinue sales of some of our "Slide Guide" products.  

We would like to thank you again for your patronage over the years and apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause to your company. We appreciate your understanding and look forward 

to your continued patronage of our products in the future. 

 

・Applicable part numbers 

① SEBS-BM type : All part numbers using stainless steel return caps 

② SEBS-B type : All part numbers using rails longer than 1000 mm 

③ SEBS 2A, 3A, 3AY, 3WA and 3WAY types 

④ SGLS type (stainless steel) : All part numbers 

 

Order end date: Due to various reasons, we have already closed orders for those products. 

                                

Sincerely, 

 

Nobuhiko Fukunaga 

Executive Vice President 

Nippon Bearing Co., Ltd.                                                  December, 2022 

 

 


